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Mrs McGrath 

28 Years Service to School 

This year we will sadly be saying 
goodbye to Mrs McGrath who has 
worked at the school for nearly 28 

years. It is not a retirement Mrs 
McGrath will say but a long holiday! 

She has promised to keep popping in 
to see everybody. On behalf of the 

school community and the governors I 
would like to take this opportunity of 
thanking Mrs McGrath for her loyalty, 
commitment and dedication to Christ 

Church over the years.                                                      
Mrs McGrath enjoy your                                                      
well-deserved holiday! 
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What’s coming up ……   

 
July 

 
Mon 14th – Year 6 performances of 

Aladdin 1.30pm & 6.00pm 
 

Weds 16th at 9am - Year 2 moving 
up to juniors assembly in the 

school hall 
 

Thurs 17th – 9.15am – year 6 
leavers service in St Saviour’s 

church 
 

Thurs 17th – school closes for the 
summer break at 1.30pm 

 
 

 

 
 

Thank you to all our families for your 

support with fundraising this term. 

Together the Summer Fair and the 

class ‘Grow a Fiver’ initiatives have 

raised £1400!! These monies will be 

invested back into school for the benefit 

of the children. 
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We are pleased to announce                         

Mrs Evason is expecting her first baby. 

Congratulations to the family! 

 

--------------------------------------------- 

 

Wedding Announcement 

Mrs Holroyd will be getting married over 

the summer holidays. We wish the 

couple every happiness and welcome 

her back as Mrs Standring in 

September! 

 
 

 

 

 

Friday 4th July 2025 

House attendance this week  

       Booth   96.64% 

      Newton          94.23% 

        Nightingale   97.18% 

        Parks         95.26% 

Overall school attendance this 

week is 95.86% 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Winning house this week … 

Newton 

 

 
 

Our year 6 children will be 
performing Aladdin on 

Monday 14th July. There will 
be an afternoon performance 

at 1.30pm and an evening 
performance at 6.00pm. 

Tickets will be available from 
the school office from 

Monday. 
 

http://www.christchurchprimary.net/


 


